
Reference: FS654571759

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/2280/FUL

Address: 64 The GreenTwickenhamTW2 5AG

Proposal: Demolition of existing ancillary structures and erection of two new buildings to provide 2no. self-contained

residential accommodate; change of use at ground floor from chiropractor surgery (Use Class E) to residential dwelling

(Use Class C3); two storey side extension to provide self-contained residential dwelling; and other associated works

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Lucy Askew

Address: 49 Albion Road Twickenham TW2 6QJ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I agree that this group of buildings are in need of enhancement and have looked the worse for ware for many
years but they are historic to the area and could, under a different type of development be brought back to life and bring
something to the community. This is also a conservation area after all and the design doesn't seem to have taken this fully
into account. 

We also have the proposals for the re-development of Greggs factory just around the corner. A lot of building in a small
part of the town not to mention the high level of the traffic, which is already includes heavy goods vehicles. 

Parking is a serious issue in this part of town and no accommodation has been made for that, in fact the 2 spaces already
there are being removed. 

I don't think this development benefits the area or the residents of May or Albion Road who will also have to put up with
inconvenience of the build. 


